Pennsylvania Fraternal Alliance
2020 Scholarship Program

The Scholarship Committee of the Pennsylvania Fraternal Alliance is
announcing that the 2020 applications are now available for the annual
Scholarship Program. Applications can be obtained through eligible
members of a Fraternal Benefit Society belonging to the Pennsylvania
Fraternal Alliance or by contacting the Pennsylvania Fraternal Alliance
Secretary-Treasurer at Theresawlpscu.org or 888-834-6614.

Applicants must:

e Be aresident of Pennsylvania and a member of a Fraternal Benefit
Society that is a member of the Pennsylvania Fraternal Alliance.

e Be a 2020 high school graduate attending an accredited college,
university, trade school, etc. in the summer/fall of 2020 as a full-time
student (twelve semester credits).

e Obtain a recommendation letter from their Fraternal Benefit Society.

e Submit a 500-word essay on: “What does fraternal mean to you?
What would vou do to increase the relevance of fraternals to yvou
and vour peers?”

Return the completed application, essay and letter of recommendation,
postmarked no later than October 1, 2020.

At least one $500 scholarship will be awarded. Additional scholarships may
be awarded depending upon available funds.

If you or your society has not received the information on the Pennsylvania
Fraternal Alliance Scholarship, please contact Bernadette Luketich-Sikaras
(412) 843-0380 or e-mail bluketichsikaras(@croatianfraternalunion.org.




